
From:   Jeanne Herb 
Date:   Thursday - June 11, 2009 
Time:   3:00 PM - 4:00 PM 
Location:  Senator Sweeney's Office, State House 
Subject:   Sen. Sweeney/Delsea Energy - Newport Nearshore Windpark 
   
 
Senator Sweeney  
w/DEP:  Mark, Jay, Ruth, Scott Brubaker 
Kenny Esser 
Carl Viniar Attorney, Angelini, Viniar and Freedman 
Former Commissioner Brad Campbell 
John Renz, Delsea Energy 
John Abene, Delsea Energy 
  
  
  
From: "Bradley M. Campbell LLC" <brad@bradcampbell.us> 
To: "Mark.N Mauriello" <Mark.N.Mauriello@dep.state.nj.us> 
Date: Tue, 25 Aug 2009 17:39:53 -0400 
Subject: Delsea 
  
When you and I spoke, you said to expect a letter from land use suggesting a meeting to 
review technical concerns about the Delsea monitoring application.  What I received 
instead is a letter from Scott reiterating the position Tom Micai took at the first meeting, 
i.e. that DEP has sufficient data to declare the Delaware Bay off limits to wind, with an 
attached abstract from Kathy Clark et al. 
  
  
Did I misunderstand, or has the Department's position changed from what you described? 
Is this a denial of the permit application, or is a separate decision document forthcoming?  
Is it really the Department's view that private parties will not have the opportunity to 
collect data that might modify, rebut, or qualify F&W's broad conclusions about the 
entire Bay?   
  
  
I don't want to protract a debate or impose unduly on your time, but the letter is quite 
different from what I expected based on our conversation.  Let me know or feel free to 
have Scott get back to me.  Mostly I need to know if this is the denial or another 
document is expected. 
  
  
Brad  
____________________ 
  
  
Bradley M. Campbell LLC 
Counselor at Law 
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50 West State Street, Suite 1100 
Trenton, New Jersey 08608 
  
  
Office:  609-392-4500 
Direct:  609-392-4505 
Mobile:  609-273-3483 
Telecopier:  609-392-4511 
  
  


